Monto!a, Lorraine

From: Chris Adams -

Sent: Friday, December 04, 2015 12:58 PM

To: Montoya, Lorraine

Subject: Real ID Act for GSA Owned Federal Buildings (FBs) in New Mexico

Lorraine - Good talking to you earlier. As we discussed, there will be no change in ID requirement for
our New Mexico FBs after 1/10/16. Federal Protective Services at our FBs will continue to accept all
forms of a government issue photo ID to include NM driver's licenses. I've listed the GSA FBs below
for New Mexico.

Denis Chavez FB, 500 Gold Albuquerque

Federal Building and US Courthouse, 421 Gold, Albuquerque
Pete V. Domenici Courthouse, 333 Lomas Blvd, Albuquerque
Montoya FB, 120 South Federal Place, Santa Fe

Santiago Courthouse, 106 South Federal Place, Santa Fe
Gallup FB, 2305 E Hill Ave, Gallup

Las Cruces Courthouse, 100 N Church St, Las Cruces
Runnels FB, 200 E Griggs St, Las Cruces

Joe Skeen FB, 500 N Richardson Ave, Roswell

v/r

Christopher D. Adams
Operations Manager

New Mexico Service Center
GSA-Public Buildings Service



